
Visit mlcday.com 
for more information. 

Join MLC supporters across the globe 
in celebrating and promoting 

ministerial education on MLC Day. 

What can you do to participate in MLC Day? 

You can pray, share, and give 
to support the training of future called workers. 

• Send us a prayer you've written for our students, faculty, or staff. 

• Share photos and videos to our MLC Facebook and Instagram 
pages celebrating students, alumni, and called workers.

• Give to your College of Ministry. Your gifts on MLC Day will help 
fund the Congregational Partner Grant Matching Fund, directly 
supporting MLC students. Thanks to two generous donors, your  
MLC Day gifts will be MATCHED up to $60,000!

• Use MLC's Project Elijah classroom materials to have your own 
ministerial education recruitment week.

• Download signs and materials to celebrate MLC Day.
 

Watch our social media and emails for more opportunities 
to support our ministry and students. 

MARTIN LUTHER COLLEGE


